
Notice of Public Hearing - Francis Street Primary School 

Please take notice that the School Board of Francis Street Primary School (school located at 1320 Martin 
Luther King, Jr., Dr. Jackson, MI) will be meeting at the school to conduct a public hearing on Monday 
June 22, 2020, at 6:00 PM for the purpose of reviewing and considering adoption of the School’s annual 
2020-2021 general operating budget. A copy of this budget is available for inspection at the office of 
Francis Street Primary School. This meeting is open to the public. Individuals requiring special 
accommodation to attend this meeting should call the School at 517-879-1380 at least 3 business days 
prior to this meeting. 

 


